
To: public@bog.northcarolina.edu <public@bog.northcarolina.edu> 
Cc: president@northcarolina.edu <president@northcarolina.edu> 
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019, 11:01:42 PM EST 
Subject: Statement to the Board of Governors of the UNC System Regarding the 
Payment of $2.5 Million to a Trust Fund for the Sons of Confederate Veterans 
 
To the UNC Board of Governors: 
The UNC Black Pioneers, representing the first generation of African-Americans to attend 
UNC-Chapel Hill between 1952 and 1972, are appalled at the UNC Board of Governors' 
reported effort to resolve the issue of the Confederate monument known as Silent Sam by 
putting $2.5 million into a trust for the Sons of Confederate Veterans. 
 
We the undersigned, on behalf of numerous colleagues around the country, 
strongly oppose the decision that was made to try to appease some of those persons who 
are still trying to fight the Civil War, and we hereby register our dissent.   World-class 
Institutions of higher learning such as our alma mater should promote inclusiveness and 
oppose outdated philosophies that hurt the growth of our society.  When the Board of 
Governors makes decisions that affect the university's contribution to society, those 
decisions should be aimed at promoting societal good.  The decision that has been made 
does not do that. 
 
More than 15,000 African-American alumni have now studied at UNC.  Already we have 
learned that some of those alumni, as well as a number of other non-minority alumni and 
philanthropists, are moving to withhold contributions from the university because of the 
action that is being taken.  We respectfully and forcefully request that the Board of 
Governors act to rescind the action of providing the said money to the Sons of Confederate 
Veterans, an organization known for promoting discord and spreading false versions of 
history, if that is in any way something that can be done legally.  If that donation cannot be 
reversed, we request that an equal or greater amount be set aside for UNC Chapel Hill's 
Light on the Hill Scholarships and for the Sonja Haynes Stone Center for Black Culture and 
History, as one step to begin to counteract the negative effects of the funds being given to 
the Sons of Confederate Veterans. 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Walter A. Jackson, '67, Durham 
Chair 
 
John W. Sellars, '71, Raleigh 
 
Algin Holloway, '68, Durham 
 
Karen Parker, '65, Winston-Salem 
 
Otto White Jr., '65, Chapel Hill 
 
Jimmy Barnes, '69, Durham 
 
Eddie Hoover, MD., '65, (BS), Charlotte 
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Eugene C. Hines Jr., '72, BA, '75, MPH, Charlotte 
 
Dr. Linda Powell Addo, '66, Greensboro, Woodrow Wilson Fellowship 
 
Lewis Burton, '65, Chicago 
 
Joanne AP Wilson, MD, '69 (BS), Raleigh 
 
Sylvia Norris Jones, '68, Ypsilanti, MI 
 
Nat B. White Jr, PHD student, '67-'69, Atlanta 
 
Prof. Philip L. Clay, '68, Cambridge, MA 
 
Edith Autry Hubbard, '68, Carrboro 
 
George E. McDaniel Jr., '67, Oakland, CA 
 
Prof. Adolph L. Reed Jr., '71, Philadelphia 
 
William Wicker, '72, Greensboro 
 


